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I am against this bill. Oregon has demonstrated that voting my mail encourages voter 

turnout, thereby ensuring the will of the people is heard and counted. There is no 

fraud. There is no reason for this bill at all. Fight your partisan battles another way. 

The voters of all parties are served well by our current system with decades of 

bipartisan support.  


